
From: Griffin, Nancy [maiIto:Nancy.Grlffin(5)cchmc.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02,2016 12:21 PM 
Subject: opposed to Cincinnati pipeline routes 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
I join thousands of my Cincinnati Ohio neighbors opposing pipelines through our city and through my 
neighborhood. Pipelines through residential or business areas are undesirable as the installation will be 
disruptive and will reduce our property values. The line will not benefit our community and your plans 
are self serving. Furthermore, pipelines through natural or agricultural areas are destructive and 
dangerous. 

Better to route through warehouse or other light industrial use areas. 

DO NOT PERSIST WITH PLANS TO PLACE PIPELINES THROUGH RESIDENTIAL OR BUSINESS DISTRICTS. 
Thank you, 
Nancy Griffin, Pleasant Ridge neighborhood in Cincinnati OH 
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